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National Széchényi Library will be closed between December 24, 2015 and January 4, 2016. During
this period, no visitors will be accepted at our temporary exhibitions either.
 

Dear Readers,

Our library will be closed between December 24, 2015 and January 4, 2016. During this period, no
visitors will be accepted at our temporary exhibitions either. We are looking forward to seeing you
again as of 9 a.m. Tuesday January 5, 2016. Opening hours of NSZL will be longer again: with the
exception of Monday and Sunday, we are waiting for you between 9 a.m. and 8 p.m.

During winter holidays, we recommend you our content services [1] on the internet.
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